
In reference to SB-2277 
 
My name is Carol Martin, Jamestown, ND.   
I am the mother of North Dakota fallen Peace Officer Paul S. Martin. 
 
I strongly support SB 2277, designating North Dakota Highway 200 as  
“North Dakota Fallen Police Officers Memorial Highway”. 
 
I appreciate your support in the passing of SB 2277. 
 
Thank you, 
Carol Martin 
 


